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The times, they are a-changin’. From this issue of Tamara onwards, I am taking over the responsibilities of editor-in-chief from
David Boje.

Hubh, it already sounds like mission: impossible!

David has a scholarly caliber, international standing, and personal charisma that are impossible to match, and there is no sense
in trying. Fortunately, he will remain with our team as the founding editor and, hopefully, his advice, support, and influence will
continue to help Tamara develop and grow. This means that I will be able to focus on the more mundane issues of journal
management and its everyday running. I am grateful for this opportunity and consider it a great privilege.

So, what are the plans now for Tamara? Well, I certainly do not plan a revolution. As you might have noticed in the previous
issue (the first one typeset by the new team), we have decided to give Tamara a bit of a new look and feel. Please, let us know
what you think of it by writing to tamara.journal@gmail.com.

Also, Tamara has a new website (check it out at tamarajournal.com), with a brand-new electronic submission system — it should
make the life of authors, reviewers, and editors a bit easier and, hopefully, make the whole review process quicker and more
convenient.

The plan for the coming year is to increase Tamara’s recognition and make it the first choice for submissions for an even larger
number of scholars. We also hope to reach out to the wider CMS community and definitely extend a warm welcome to all
prospective reviewers and authors — please, join us, and help us keep Tamara an interesting project!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our Associate Editors and other Editorial Board members, reviewers, authors, and
readers for their continued support. I do hope Tamara can still rely on you in its journey to become one of the leading critical
inquiry academic journals. While I am a little bit reluctant to consider journal impact and value rankings as the objective
measure of academic merit (for reasons often discussed both in critical management studies and mainstream publications), I am
certain of one thing: Tamara should be a journal of high scholarly quality. Tamara wants to publish articles which are
thoughtful, provocative, and challenging to established notions and concepts, while always meeting the rigorous criteria of
academic excellence.

Finally, I would like to welcome my colleagues from CROW (Center for Research on Organizations and Workplaces), affiliated
with Kozminski University, Pawetl Krzyworzeka and Kaja Prystupa, who agreed to join the editorial team in the roles of Assistant
Editors. Without their strenuous efforts and hard work, publishing Tamara would not be possible at all.

Dariusz Jemielniak, Editor-in-Chief



